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As a lifelong citizen of Oregon, I wish to it to be made known that I OPPOSE Legislative concept 38
totally.
Stop taking away our freedom on multiple levels!
It will not stop what you hope it will. There will always be dishonest criminals that will use guns. They
don’t care about your laws.
But the good and decent people of this state do. We are responsible, and treasure the freedom to
defend ourselves as well as other freedoms.
Please listen to us!
Stop the ridiculous laws in Oregon!!
Roseann Crum
943 N Ash St
Canby, OR 97013
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